Detailed Reason for Tree Removal:

The following is a response from the landscape architect Karina Harris from Harris Hobbs Landscapes, in relation to the request for further information about tree removal:
The existing Ulmus parvifolium was planted approx. 8-10 years ago as 100 litre stock. Its rate of growth has been slow and the clients are unhappy with the way it retains its leaves throughout most of

winter. They had asked for a replacement tree that grows large and colours up well in Autumn. The replacement tree is specified to be an Acer rubrum ‘October Glory’, it will be planted as an 200 litre
stock to the same location.

Photos of tree proposed for removal:

Please find below further photos of the existing tree as per NCA's request




